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Fwd: Bass Lake General Plan/Zoning

The BOSONE <bosone@edcgov.us> Tue, Sep 24, 2013 at 8:09 AM
To: EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>, Ronald Mikulaco <ron.mikulaco@edcgov.us>

Support for the proposed change of the Bass Lake General Plan.

Cindy Munt

Assistant to Supervisor Ron Mikulaco, Dist 1
Board of Supervisors, County of El Dorado
Phone: (530) 621-5650

Forwarded message
From: Ken Cantrell <kgcantrell@yahoo.com>

Date: Tue, Sep 24, 2013 at 7:46 AM

Subject: Bass Lake General Plan/Zoning

To: "bosone@edcgov.us” <bosone@edcgov.us>, "bostwo@edcgov.us" <bostwo@edcgov.us>, "bosthree@edcgov.us”
<bosthree@edcgov.us>, "bosfour@edcgov.us” <bosfour@edcgov.us>, "bosfive@edcgov.us” <bosfive@edcgov.us>
Cc: "shawna.punines@edcgov.us” <shawna.punines @edcgov.us>

As a resident of the Bass Lake area | am writing to express my strong support to the proposed change of general
plan to APN 115-400-12, at 3240 Bass Lake Road, which contains Bass lake and is owned by the El Dorado
Imigation District (EID). | believe that the change from RF to RH, allowing for sports fields, sports complexes and
recreational parks would greatly improve the access to parks in the immediate area. Currently our neighborhood is
woefully underserved with such recreational areas, and the neighborhood and region would greatly benefit from the
immediate construction of such facilities. | would hope any planning process would work to incorporate the beauty of
the current natural open space, mitigating any impact on surrounding communities and direct resulting traffic onto
Bass Lake Road in such a way that the surrounding neighborhoods would be minimally impacted.

lam certain that the neighborhoods and the residents of Serrano, Green Springs Ranch and the Bass Lake area
would strongly support a well thought out plan that allows for both open space and park/regional playing fields, dog
park, playground use, etc. As such, I urge you to approve the proposed change to the general plan and zoning, and
bring high quality parks and recreation facilities to the area, funding construction of such facilities as soon as
possible.

Best Regards,
Ken Cantrell

NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it may contain confidential information, and are intended
solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed.
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